
MESCO PUBLIC SCHOOL
Dhanaura Road, Amroha

MESCO/CIR-P/21/25-26 25th July, 2025

Important Notice to Parents - Restriction on Private Vehicles

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that, as per the directives of the District Magistrate (DM), the school has

implemented new transportation guidelines for students. 

No student is allowed to commute to school using rickshaws or private hired vans. Instead,

students are expected to use either the school's transportation services or be dropped off and

picked up by their parents/guardians in their own vehicles.

These measures are being taken to ensure the safety and well-being of our students. If any

student is found violating these guidelines, the school will be compelled to take necessary action

and report the same to the DM and other relevant authorities.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines.

Warm Regards

Pooja Buttan

(Principal)
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